
Alateen Coordinators Report 
 

The recertification period for Alateen volunteers has come again. I am seeking and setting 
opportunities to complete the Alateen Safety and Behavioral Requirements training. I met with 
District 3 on January 18 with great attention and participation. 
 
District 1 will have an opportunity later in the month, and I have requested time during the Spring 
Assembly in Kanab. 
 
This year there have been two new Alateen groups opening. Logan Alateen and a group in District 3. 
These groups have had challenges in the starting process, but both have made the commitment to 
succeed. 
 
Groups in Midway, Clearfield and Saint George continue, with many of the same challenges: 
Alateen members, AMIAS sponsors, life for teens in general. 
 
The Utah ASBR - Utah Safety and Behavioral Requirements have gotten the acceptance at WSO, 
and now the clerical work needs to be completed to have them posted on our website.  
I remain at your service in Alateen, 
Ked Kirkham, Area Alateen Coordinator 
 


